
 

 

            22 September 2023  

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

School Uniform Supplier 

We have been informed by our uniform supplier, Paul’s that from the end of December they will be stepping 

away from the school uniform industry. Paul’s have been our uniform supplier for a number of years now and 

the quality of their uniform and the value for money they provided were two of the main reasons for choosing 

them.  

They have advised the following:   

Current Summer Orders: 

Parents with current issues or delays will be completed as soon as possible or receive complete refunds.   

Orders since the start of term: 

All new orders will be given refunds if the items are not in stock.  Please allow a week or so for these refunds to 

be processed. 

Current Stock 

They do have a limited amount of stock with the Larchwood logo on. If you do require any new uniform, please 

call them and they will check their stock.  

Our uniform policy has always had some flexibility in it regarding uniform with our logo on. Although the tops 

with the logo are our preferred option, children are allowed to wear tops without the logo. This allows children to 

wear uniform purchased at other outlets like supermarkets. If you do need any new uniform in the meantime you 

can purchase this from places such as Tesco and Sainsbury.  

We are now in the process of selecting a new uniform supplier that we hope to have in place shortly and will 

inform you of the new details in due course. 

 

 
 

 
Mr S Bowsher 
Headteacher 
 

 


